
 

 

If the answer is “yes” to any of the above questions then 
you will be interested in the West Partnership Leading 

Collaborative Enquiry Network 

Research tells us that collaborative enquiry is an effective way to 
improve outcomes for young people so, in partnership with the Glasgow 
University Robert Owen Centre for Educational Change and Education 

Scotland, the West Partnership is inviting school leaders to join a 
professional support network to explore how to improve the conditions 

for effective collaboration.  Participating in the network includes attending 
2 one day sessions reflecting and evaluating collaborative practice.  

The network are then supported over a year in developing collaborative 
practice in their context through drop-in support sessions and 

professional learning opportunities  

We are looking for school leaders to join our 2020-21 network  

 

 
 

 

Are you interested collaborative enquiry? 

Are you interested in developing collaborative working within your context? 

Are you interested in how collaborative models can support improvement? 

Would you like to join a supportive network of leaders to explore how to 

create conditions for effective collaboration? 

For further information contact Helen Brown, Lead Officer, Collaborative 

Learning Networks:       gw09brownhelen@glow.sch.uk 
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